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Wooldridge, John

From: Wooldridge, John

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 4:06 PM

To: Morgan, Douglas; Heim, Kimber; Durant, Allison

Cc: Gwinn, Julie; Sturgeon, Jason

Subject: RE: PID 110412, FAI-37-6.10, Parcel 20, GR protection

Thanks Doug, 

 

That was very quick Doug, Thanks!  I note that the proposed GR is outside the permanent takes (in the T).  We may need 

to either revise that or change the take to accommodate that.  If owner likes it and that is the needed location; I can 

check with CO/AGO to see if any other ‘agreements’ can be made to lessen that need for more SH.  Do we want to see 

about correcting this before Kimber meets or just wait to see what owner thinks of the GR first?  Thanks everyone. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.  Thank you. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

John R. Wooldridge 

Real Estate Administrator 

ODOT District 5 

9600 Jacksontown Road, Jacksontown, OH 43030 

740.323.5427 

transportation.ohio.gov 
 

 
 

 

From: Morgan, Douglas  

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 3:54 PM 

To: Heim, Kimber <Kimber.Heim@dot.ohio.gov>; Durant, Allison <Allison.Durant@dot.ohio.gov> 

Cc: Gwinn, Julie <Julie.Gwinn@dot.ohio.gov>; Sturgeon, Jason <Jason.Sturgeon@dot.ohio.gov>; Wooldridge, John 

<John.Wooldridge@dot.ohio.gov> 

Subject: PID 110412, FAI-37-6.10, Parcel 20, GR protection 

 

Kimber, 

 

Attached is a plan sheet showing the potential GR installation along SR 256 to protect the house located 

on parcel 20. 

 

 

 

 

Douglas N. Morgan, P.E. 

Design Engineer 

ODOT District 5  

9600 Jacksontown Road, Jacksontown, Ohio 43030 
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(p) 740.323.5122 (m) 740.605.0308 

transportation.ohio.gov 

 
 


